
23rd May 2018 
www.ludlow-inf.shropshire.sch.uk 

 
Thank you to everyone who supported us at the Church 
last Friday for our Royal Wedding. It was absolutely 
fantastic! The children looked amazing and their behaviour 
was outstanding. We have had so many lovely comments 
from not only our school community but from the general 
public too. We managed to create the perfect atmosphere 
of a wedding. Thank you to Mrs Davies’s daughter Emily 
for making us a wedding cake it really added to the day. 
How thoughtful of Ann Barge at St. Laurence’s to organise 
one of the Queen’s Lord Lieutenant, the music and even 
the bells. In the afternoon we had Maypole, country and 
disco dancing on the playground. We were all exhausted by 
3pm but it was worth every minute. Congratulations to our 
Megan and Harry you were amazing.  
 
I have put an order in for the new playground equipment 
which will be installed during the summer holidays. I’m 
sure the children will be delighted with the design we have 
chosen.  On the second weekend of the half term, 2nd and 
3rd June a working party of parents and governors are 
going to remove the old play equipment in the hope of 
salvaging any parts which can be reused somewhere else in 
school.  If you could spare a couple of hours to help out we 
would be really pleased. Please let Mandy or Jill know. 
 
The EWO visited the school today and commented on the 
increased number of holiday requests. Please may I remind 
you that I cannot authorise family holidays in term time.  
If you choose to take your child out of school for a family 
holiday, and if it is taken to court, you risk a fine of 
£1,000.  

 
Monday 11th June—Year 2’s to LJS—Sports Afternoon 
Tuesday 12th June—Seaside Day 
Monday 18th June—New Parents Evening—6:30pm 

Class Attendance 
Cong ra t u l a t i o n s  t o 
Turquoise class for 
achieving the most 
improved attendance 
week beginning 14th 
May. The children have 
already been celebrated 
in school. 

EVENTS 
AFTER HALF 

TERM 
 
 
Monday 4th June 
Dance Club 
Gardening Club 
 
Tuesday 5th June 
Class Photographs 
Forest Schools Club 
Art Club 
Lego Club  
 
Wednesday 6th June 
Ipad Club 
 
Thursday 7th June 
Year 2’s to Ludlow 
Castle 
Forest Schools Club 
Gymnastics Club 
 
Friday 8th June 
9 AM— Celebrat ion 
Assembly 
 

Ticket requests & payment into 
School ASAP please.  Discount 

voucher for all those that 
attend. 100% of the ticket 

proceeds is paid to the School. 

PD Day 
Please note that there will 
be an additional PD Day 
added onto the Autumn 
2018 half term.  Friday 
26th October is already 
noted on the School 
calendar.  Monday 5th 
November will now be an 
extra PD Day.  

After School Clubs 
Clubs will continue after half term EXCEPT FOR FRENCH AND 
COOKERY.  Slips for new Cookery children will come out after 
half term to start on 13th June for  period of 4 weeks (last ses-
sion being Wednesday 4th July).  Spaces are still available.  
Please remember that there is a weekly charge of £3.50. 



 
 
Hello Children 
 
What did you think of our Royal Wedding last Friday? I 
thought you were all fantastic. You looked great and you 
behaved perfectly, well done I was very proud of you. Well done 
to those children who had special parts and had to walk up 
the aisle with everyone watching. 
 
On Saturday I enjoyed watching the other Royal Wedding on 
the T.V. I was surprised that we had exactly the same number 
of pageboys and bridesmaids because I hadn’t planned that 
part.  
 
Well done to Nursery Children, they went on a visit to the 
Castle today and had a lovely time. I was pleased that the 
weather was good for you. 
 
Well done to Year 2 you have now finished your SATs and we 
are all very proud of you because you tried so hard. We will 
soon know how you have got on but in the meantime have a 
very relaxing holiday next week because you deserve it! 

Have a lovely week off. 
Mrs Matthew 

 

   
 
 
23rd May—Isobel Barber  STAFF - 
24th May—Billy Jones   25th May—Mrs Davies (Purple Class) 
26th May—Thomas Griffiths  25th May—Mrs Martin (Green Class)  
26th May—Tyler James   
         
WE WILL ALSO CELEBRATE THE BIRTHDAYS LISTED IN LAST WEEK’S 
NEWSLETTER.  BIRTHDAYS OVER HALF-TERM WILL BE CELEBRATED 
ON 8TH JUNE. 
The  parents of the above children are invited to Celebration Assembly on Friday at 2:25pm. 
These children do not have to wear school uniform on Friday . 

DOJO WINNERS 
Red— Jack Moffat 
Orange— Erin Walsmley 
Yellow— Liam Nash 
Blue— Livi Pound 
Turquoise— Kyle Edwards 
Green—Zach Poyner 
Purple—Mika Lewis 

 
 
Mrs Matthew would like all of the 
children to - 
 
EYFS—Stand on one leg for 30 second 
KS1—Kick a ball in a straight line 
 
Let Mrs Matthew know on a piece of paper if you have been 
practicing or show off your skill to her! 

 
 
Which famous Flower Show is 
on in London this week? Name 
5 flowers which you are likely 
to see at this time of the 
year?  
Answers on a piece of paper to 
Mrs Matthew please 

CELEBRATION 
Red— Ethan Crump 
Orange— Billy Roberts 
Yellow – Phoebe Banham 
Blue— Georgia Stafie 
Turquoise— Evie Cade 
Green— Santi Chacon-Senra 
Purple— Max Tolley 

SPORTSTAR 
Anya Walmsley 

MEALTIME MANNERS 
Elsa Irving 

BEARWORDS 8 
Sebastian Dohoreanu 

BEARWORDS 50 
Caleb Brookes 
Poppy Ballard 

RAINBOW READERS 
50 pts—Mia Stokes   207 pts—Charlie-Ray Mantle  
201 pts—Evie Cade   54 pts—Faye McGrath 
52 pts—Victoria Lewis   51 pts—Daisy-May Curtis 
59 pts—Santi Chacon-Senra  105 pts—Billy Jones 
206 pts—Anna Griffiths  203 pts—George Griffths 

WAVE 3 
Aston Nixon Kyran Wilson 
Liam Nash  Poppy Fox 
Summer Morse 


